DEAR RESIDENT,

J Please use the provided cart for all of your household garbage.
Do not place garbage in regular garbage cans and/or bags. If you
need an additional cart, please contact our office at the phone
number below.

J Place the cart with the lid opening facing the street and the
handles facing your house.

J Do not place any loose items on top of the cart.

 Place your cart at the curb with at least 3 feet of clearance
around it.

J For pickup of larger items, please call our office at the phone
number below to schedule a pickup.

(708) 385-8252




